Healthy School Celebrations (HSC) Toolkit

Teacher Survey Protocol


This document takes approximately 3 minutes to read.  Created 05/21/19
Audience: Teachers at SNAP-eligible schools who have taken HSC training and received a Toolkit. 
What the survey measures: The survey is intended to assess use, gather feedback about ways to improve or adapt the Toolkit, and evaluate if the Toolkit has increased teacher confidence in providing healthy celebrations with their classrooms and promoting changes in policy school-wide. 
Survey Administration Key Points
How long does the survey take to complete? Approximately 3 to 5 minutes.
Administration: Hand out to teachers in schools where you have previously held HSC Toolkit trainings. Ideally, trainings will have occurred at least one month before teachers take the survey so they will have had the chance to use it in their classes. 
· Screen teachers by asking if they have received a HSC Toolkit and training. 
· Share that the survey will take 3 – 5 minutes to complete. 
· Thank teachers for their participation. Share that the Toolkit resources and trainings are funded in part by SNAP-Ed, and teacher feedback is key to improving and promoting the Toolkit.  
· Teachers should only complete the survey once during the 2018-19 school year. 

· REMINDER: under SNAP-ED guidelines, we are not able to offer incentives for teacher participation in this evaluation. Instead, we are offering teachers an improved Toolkit to use in their classrooms in exchange for their feedback and participation. 
Where to send completed surveys: batch teacher surveys with a completed Food Hero campus coversheet. On the coversheet, please indicate the date educators delivered Toolkit trainings at that site. Send via mail or scan/email to:
· Address: Lauren Tobey, OSU, 106 Ballard Hall, Corvallis, OR  97331
· Email: food.hero@oregonstate.edu 
THANK YOU!! 
	
	[Type text]
	

	
	
	


PAGE  
This material was funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). SNAP provides nutrition assistance to people with low income. SNAP can help you buy nutritious foods for a better diet. To find out more, contact Oregon SafeNet at 211. USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 2019 Oregon State University Extension Service offers educational programs, activities, and materials without discrimination based on religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. Oregon State University Extension Service is an Equal Opportunity Employer.


